

Hemdean House School Ltd Hemdean Road Caversham, Reading Berkshire RG4 7SD Tel: 0118 947 2590

Email: office@hemdeanhouse.co.uk

hemdeanhouse.co.uk

Fax: 0118 946 4474

16 June 2017

Dear Parents

HOLIDAY CLUB CHANGES – HEMDEAN HOUSE SCHOOL

We are writing to advise you that Hemdean House School will be partnering with Energy Kidz, a successful, professional local holiday club company that will be running the holiday club at our school with effect from 24 July 2017 and going forward.

This partnership solution will work alongside our other strong and popular third party relationships as developed and enjoyed with Breaking Barriers, Smart Raspberry and Active8 Kidz and will enable us to run an improved holiday club offering during the school holidays.

Energy Kidz accept child care vouchers and all bookings and payments are made very easily online. They will advertise the club to all parents in the local area which may in turn continue to raise the profile of the school and also potentially attract new families to Hemdean House. Their holiday calendar is however slightly different to ours so they will not be able to offer holiday club for every day of our holidays but they will advertise their dates well ahead of time.

For the first week of our summer holiday, not offered by Energy Kidz (Mon 17 July – Fri 21 July) an alternative holiday club provider has been sought to be able to offer you a child care provision from the very start of the holidays on this occasion only. In2Sport have agreed to cover this week and will offer an arts and crafts / sports club. Energy Kidz operation commences on Monday 24 July through to Tuesday 5 September.

Please find attached Energy Kidz information pages and also In2Sports booking form for the first week of the holidays only, with all bookings for holiday club from Monday 24 July onwards being made directly with Energy Kidz online.

Assuring you of our best attention at all times.

Kind regards

Stephen Hodgson

Acting Chair of Governors